Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Minister for ACC
Minister of Immigration

Minister for Workplace Relations and Safety

29 March 2017

Ben Moore
i-request-4904-9feeledf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Moore

| refer to your request for information received on Monday 7 November 2016
requesting the following information:

All advice, communications, documentation and other relevant information on
the visa application (or a possible visa application) by Boy George (George
Alan O'Dowd).

Please accept my apologies that you have not received a response.
Unfortunately, due to a changeover in staff, your request was not actioned.
As the temporary e-mail address you used to seek an update on your request
is no longer in use, the office did not receive these e-mails at the time. We
have since placed an out-of-office reply on this address so that people are
aware that it is not monitored.

This letter is to notify you that the Minister of Immigration is transferring your
request to Immigration New Zealand, Ministry of Business, Innovation and
Employment. This transfer is occurring because the information you
requested is believed by the Minister of Immigration to be held by the Ministry.

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the
Ministry.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Dames
Ministerial Advisor
Office of Hon Michael Woodhouse

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone +64 4 817 6836 Facsimile +64 4 817 6536



